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Comment Form — System Personnel Training Standard (Project 2006-01)


1. FERC Order 693 directed NERC to submit a modification to PER-002-0 that “uses the Systematic Approach to Training (SAT) methodology in its development of new training programs”. The SPT SDT revised R1 to identify the essential components of a systematic approach to training. Do you agree that this requirement now clearly describes the minimal components that must be included in a systematic approach to training? If not, please explain in the comment area. 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
2. The SPT SDT revised R3 for emergency operations training.  The drafting team believes that each company's list of reliability-related tasks (from R1.1) will include tasks related to emergency operations such that the task list developed to meet R1 can be used to identify the training needed to meet R3. If you disagree, please explain in the comment area. 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
3. Do you agree with the revised Measures identified for each requirement in the revised standard? If not, please explain in the comment area.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
4. Do you agree with the revised Violation Severity Levels for each of requirement in the revised standard? If not, please explain in the comment area.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
5. Please provide any other comments (that you have not already provided in response to the questions above) that you have on the draft standard PER-005.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
This is a copy of the questions found on the electronic comment form used to collect feedback on Draft 3 of PER-005-1 — System Personnel Training.  This list of questions has been provided to make it easier for groups to draft their comments before submitting them electronically and should not be used to submit comments.  





When you are ready to submit your comments, please transfer the comments to the electronic form and submit by April 9, 2008.  If you experience problems using the electronic comment form, please contact Barbara Bogenrief at 609-452-8060. 
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